Lisa Driscoll

From: rjajohnson <rjajohnson200@yahoo.com>

Sent: Thursday, August 12, 2021 2:49 PM

To: Lisa Driscoll

Subject: Support for the Sheriff's Office Request for Measure X funds

From: Roberta Johnson
The Sheriff's office has done a great job in unincorporated East Contra Costa County.

| support Sheriff Livingston's request for Measure X funds to help with staffing, investigating quality of life crimes, and
help reduce response times.

With crime on the rise everywhere, | would like to see the Sheriff's office receive these funds.
Thank you,
Roberta Johnson

(Discovery Bay resident)

Sent from my iPad



